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A Note on Using Flash Development Toolkit 
--With Selecting a Programming Destination--

Please take note of the problem described below in using Flash Development Toolkit.

With selecting a programming destination

1. Product and Versions Concerned
   Flash Development Toolkit
     V.4.04 Release 00 and V.4.05 Release 00

2. MCUs Involved
   The following MCUs of the M16C/50 series are involved in this problem:
   (1) In the M16C/56 group
         R5F35676 and R5F35680
   (2) In the M16C/5L group
         R5F35L80, R5F35L83, R5F35L86, and R5F35L8E

3. Problem
   If you select "Data Flash" as a programming destination in any of the 
   MCUs in Section 2, programming cannot be performed because these MCUs 
   are not provided with any data flash areas. This problem arises from 
   an error of displaying incorrect programming destinations. So do not 
   select "Data Flash" in these MCUs.

4. Schedule of Fixing the Problem
   We plan to fix this problem in Flash Development Toolkit V.4.05 
   Release 01, which will be released on April 20, 2010.
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